Call for Senior Career Award Nominations

Dear Colleagues,

We hereby invite you to nominate an individual for the Senior Career Award to be given out at the
2021 CPA Annual Conference. We systematically rotate level of seniority for the awards and this
next cycle is directed at the Senior Career Award.

Self-nominations are allowed.

The award committee seeks letters of support Deadllne

from two individuals who are familiar with the

candidate’s achievements (upper length limit two January 4, 2021

pages) and a recent copy of the nominee’s CV. 11:59 pm EST *\:l/

Criteria are:

O 20 or more years since highest academic degree
O Member in our section

The committee will judge the nominations on two main criteria: contributions to our field as a
science but also to our profession within Canada.

The award winner will be asked to present a 30-minute talk about their work at the convention

Send all materials to:

Wolfgang Linden
Professor Emeritus, UBC
Chair, Awards Committee
wlinden@psych.ubc.ca
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